
KINDERGARTEN SUPPLY LIST  
 
Dear Parents /Guardians, 
 

In an effort to make bringing classroom supplies to school easier, please bring 
ALL supplies on Kindergarten Orientation Day, which is the first day of school 
Thursday, September 7, 2023. These supplies are important to our classroom 
community, as well as your child’s work in the classroom.   
 

 

 2 plastic folders with pockets (labeled with your child’s first and last name) 

 A change of clothes in a ziploc bag (labeled with your child’s first and last 
name) 

 3 packs of pre-sharpened Ticonderoga brand pencils  

 2 boxes of thin Crayola crayons (24 count)  

 2 large boxes of tissues  

 Headphones (labeled with your child's first and last name) 

 3 jumbo glue sticks 

 3 packages of black Expo dry erase markers 

 4 rolls of Bounty paper towels 

 1 bottle of hand soap (boys only)  

 1 box of gallon size ziploc bags  

 2 packages of baby wipes 

 2 packages of Clorox or Lysol wipes 

 1 bottle of hand sanitizer (girls only) 

 A full-sized backpack 

 

WE WILL NOT BE ACCEPTING BAGS OF SUPPLIES THAT ARE DROPPED 

OFF TO THE OFFICE. 

 

The supplies will be collected and given out as needed. Thank you in advance for  
your cooperation and support. We look forward to meeting you and your  child in 
September!   

    
Thank you,  

The Kindergarten Teachers 


